SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

FROM THE CONFERENCE OF NEC

HELD ON 21 OCTOBER 2007 AT 8.20 P.M. AT THE SEAT OF NEC 

On 21 October at 8.20 p.m. another Press conference was held at the seat of the National Electoral Commission.

The following NEC’s members participated in the conference:

Deputy Chairman of NEC

Judge Jan Kacprzak

The Deputy Chairman of NEC informed that at the Local Electoral Commission no. 469 in Warsaw and at one of the commissions in Gdańsk, the voting process was extended to 9.00 p.m. As a result, the election silence is going to last till 9.00 p.m. too. Supplying the reserve of the ballot cards from District Offices in Warsaw takes place as planned. 
